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Fundraising 
 

We would like to thank you 
all for your continued  

support with these events.  
We appreciate that it can be difficult  
financially at this time of year, and are 
very grateful for any donations that you 

have sent in with your children.  Thank you. 

 Safeguarding 
It has been brought to our attention 
that a video of our Carol Concert has 

been posted on facebook.  Please  
remember at all times that it is a  

safeguarding issue to take photo’s or 
videos and parents have been asked on a 
number of occasions not to do this unless 

given permission by 
the school.  If you 
have any concerns 

please see a member 
of school staff. 

Raffle 
 

1st Prize: 745 
2nd Prize: claimed 

3rd Prize: 666 

Trips 
As you are aware the 
children have been  on 
trips out of school this 

week to the theatre 
and the zoo.  We would 
like to 

congratulate them all on their behaviour 
and good manners. They were  

fantastic and a credit to St John Bosco! 

Attendance 
Congratulations to all the par-

ents and  
children that have  

received their 100%  
attendance for this term, keep up the 

good work. Well Done!! 

SCHOOL HOLIDAYS 
We break up today (Friday 21st December 2018) and re-

turn to school on (Tuesday 8th January 2019). We wish you 
all a Happy and Holy Christmas. 

Fundraising from all the Christmas activities will be donated to stocking 
our new school Library which will be in use from January 2019.  Thank you 

all for your continued support. 


